
 Weekly Newsletter - October 25, 2019

 

Principal 's Message

McTeacher Night was a Huge Success!! 

 
Thank you to PTO for organizing this fundraiser and thank you to all the parents who came to eat
dinner and support our schools.  Not sure how much money we made yet, but it was fun. 
McDonald's gives us 20% of all sales even drive thru from 5:00 - 7:00.  We are lovin' it - thank
you McDonalds.  Here are some pictures to enjoy!

  

http://your.website.address.here
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001d7FaMLhABCBb8rniEQroBCTIHQbm6p_n9qjrtC3WKm70eDFr75kzNds2wRCnrJyD3LtMnhC09mvjECj6kevnDOnFE8DzAb7X1fibBzCsg_KycWPQhjphLTW_cwZHwbkB_kxXkUQ9-Smvabx76vXJ5gLEI9JmuUkT


  

  

 

 



Focus on Learning

Students in first grade are working on the Fine Arts Music Standard 6PR. This standard
challenges students to play a variety of classroom instruments, alone and with others, and
demonstrate the proper technique. During this lesson, first graders practiced playing classroom
instruments by accompanying Mrs. Brunner while she read There Was An Old Lady Who Wasn't
Afraid of Anything by Linda D. Williams. Different instruments represented different parts of the
story and students were listening in to add "sound effects" correlated to different sounds in the
story. After that, students then had the chance to create their own instrumental arrangements on
the board that the class played along with!  

   

  

You're Invited to a Screamin' Fun Pumpkin Painting Contest

Where: Front Parking lot at High School (4475 S. Hamilton Road)

When: Tuesday, October 29th from 6:00pm - 8:00pm

Costume Contest $2 and Pumpkin Contest $5

Prize: Gift Baskets!!



Mrs. Cordell's fifth grade class was paired with Mrs. Downing and Mrs. Scott's afternoon
preschoolers for Buddy classes this year.  After everyone was introduced to each other, the
buddies worked together to decorate a "friend" cut out.  The two paper "friends" were connected
by their hands that made a heart.  We have a wonderful display of all the paper friends hanging in
the hallway. Both the fifth graders and preschoolers had a fantastic time and some amazing
conversations were overheard.  Students have gotten together a couple times now and both the
5th graders and preschoolers are always asking when for another Buddy activity!



 

Halloween Parade / Parties Parade will start at 2:15 / students start lining up at 2:00. 
Class parties will begin directly after the parade. If students choose to wear a costume, they must
wear it to school and follow these guidelines: No clown costumes No blood, gore, or weapons
Dress code still applies Masks and accessories may only be worn during the parade. Costume
should not interfere with student's ability to participate in class.

Upcoming Important Dates

November 1 = Games Galore 1st Nine Weeks  Reward / Staff Meeting (8:00)

November 5th = Teacher Based Team Meetings

November 6th = Picture Retake Day

November 7th = Real Eyes Visit

November 11th = Veteran's Day - Thank you for your service!!!

November 11th = No School - Waiver Day

Thank You to Our Pledge of Allegiance Helpers 

Emma Barry - Mrs. Cordell
Kaiden Graham - Mrs. KC
Kannen Eggers - Mrs. Monhollen
Fama Kane - Mrs. Jahn
Liv Charles - Mrs. Stoever
Juan Stewart - Mrs. Burnett and Mrs. Tucker
Ashton Barrett - Mrs. McGonigal

Happy Birthday



  

        

artsonia.com

 
Arizona Gray, Olivia Yatsushkevech, Sophia Yatsushkevech, 
DeAndre Saunders, Brennen McKissack, Ambrea Morgan, 

Eli Williams, Malaythip Maharath, Jonathan Hairston, 
Brantley Woods, Cah'Siyah Gavin, and Blake Marquis!

Cruiser STAR Students
Cruiser STAR Awards are given to students by staff members for students who show
characteristics of being a Cruiser STAR - Stay Safe, Take Responsibility, Act Respectfully,
Reach Goals. Students come to the office and put their gold STAR in our Treasure Box.
Every Friday, Mrs. Bray picks 15 -20 STARs from the Treasure Box and calls those
students to the office for a prize. Congratulations - Markus Hawkins, Mason Green, Mercy
Perez, Aubrey Slade, Jeremiah Payne, Ervin Quinoes, Elijah Kenley, Rylan Peoples, Hunter
Bush, Jaycob Biggers, Celeste Jacobs, Kylie Graham, Alexzander Orta, Amaya Warfield,
Lakelyn Russel, and Kattaleya Jones!
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